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Once again, please forgive this form letter; corresponding
with almost ninety women all over the world on the Sister-
hood is Global project does rather necessitate it,

This is merely to let you know that your manuscript has

arrived safely, and I thank you for it. The manuscripts

are now being xeroxed for their protection, and the pro=- :
cedures of translating (where necessary) and editing will

then follow. This process will take a few months, so please

don not worry if your edited article is not returned to you

for final approval until early next year., We want to pro=

ceed carefully and sensitively with each article.

But I did want you to know, in the meanwhile, that the manu-
script had arrived, and even on my first, cursory, quick
readingof, it,| X £ctind AC very|sxciting and helpful. So,
again, ‘thank you for the-arcicle and for yuur participa=-
tion. You will be hearing from us at the earliest mcment
possible when we have more to report on the progress of

the book in general and your contribution in particular,

In obal sisterhood,

Robin Morgan




